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Thursday, 14 September 2023

The Dean/Head/Principal

University of Delhi

Subject: Suspension of Classes during DUTA Elections, Wednesday, 27 September
2023

Dear Sir/Madam:

As you may be aware, Delhi University Teachers’ Association (DUTA) Elections 2023-
2025 are scheduled to be held from 10.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. on Wednesday, 27
September 2023 at the Faculty of Arts and Satyakam Bhawan, University of Delhi
(North Campus), Delhi-110007.

In partial modification of my earlier request, I would be grateful if teaching in
your Faculty/Department/College is suspended on the above date as per the past
practice with a view to enable the DUTA members to participate in the election
process.

With regards,

[Prof SUNIL K CHOUDHARY]


